Dear Parent/Carer

Further to the letter sent to you on 9th February stating that Year 12 would be taking part in work experience in the week commencing 27th June, I have attached the booklet that was sent to all of Year 12 to support them in finding a placement for your perusal. If your son/daughter has not yet found a work experience placement, please could you support them in doing so over the Easter holidays? If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

Lisa Alexander

